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*Policy approved and in practice; policy will be further reviewed and ratified by the Care 

Support & Guidance Committee at their first meeting on 23 Nov 2022. 
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Introduction: 

Conyers School is an academy that aims to serve the local community of Yarm and the 

surrounding area. The Governing Body is responsible for the admission of students. 

Aims: 

The aim of this policy is to ensure a fair process of admissions. 

 
The Conyers School’s Published Admissions Number (PAN) for our Year 7 intake each year 

is two hundred and twenty-four* (224*) students. 

 

Children with an Educational Health Care Plan (EHCP) that names Conyers School will be 

admitted to the school before the oversubscription criteria applies. This relates only to 

children who have undergone statutory assessment and for whom a final EHCP has been 

issued. 

 
The above having been taken into account, the remaining available places are allocated in the 

categories below in accordance with the school’s funding agreement. 

Policy: 
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Siblings in Sixth Form 

If a parent applies for a place in Year 7 at Conyers School and at the same time applies for 

a place in sixth form for an older child who has not previously attended Conyers School, 

even if the older child is offered a place, this will not be classed as a sibling link.  If you 


